
The Catholic Rectory 
North Everard Street 

King’s Lynn 
Norfolk. PE30 5HQ  

 

Telephone : (01553) 772220   
 

—————————————— 
 

CLERGY 
 

Parish Priest 
The Very Reverend Canon  

Peter Rollings VF 
(Rural Dean - St Wilfrid Deanery) 

Email : parishpriest763@gmail.com 
 

Assistant Parish Priest 
Rev. Fr. Gordon Adam (OOLW) 

 

Deacons 
Rev. John Belfield 

Rev. Martin L’Estrange 
Rev. Shaun Morrison (OOLW) 

 

—————————————— 
 

Parish Website : 
 

www.catholicparish-kingslynn.org.uk 
 

—————————————— 
 

Safeguarding Representative 
 

Email : safeguardingkl@gmail.com 
 

Telephone : 07971955335 
 

—————————————— 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 
10.30am  

at Holy Family Church 
and 

5.00pm  
at Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

 

—————————————— 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Email : ronaldglazebrook@btinternet.com 
 

By Wednesday 11.00am please 
In plain “Word” format only 

 

SEVENTH WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 3 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 
Sacred Heart and St Oswald, Peterborough 

======================================================== 

Saturday, May 18 

PENTECOST 
Holy Qurbana at 4.30pm 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
======================================================== 

Sunday. May 19 

PENTECOST 
Mass at 9.30am  

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 11.30am  

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : People of the Parish 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Solemn Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
======================================================== 

Monday, May 20 
Mary, Mother of the Church 

Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Or Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Special Intention 
======================================================== 

Tuesday, May 21 - Feria 
Mass at 4.00pm 

Queen Elizabeth II Hospital 

Intentions : Holy Souls 
======================================================== 

Wednesday, May 22 - Feria 
Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
======================================================== 

Thursday, May 23 
Our Lord Jesus Christ, Eternal High Priest 

Mass at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 
======================================================== 

Friday, May 24 - Feria 
Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation OL 
======================================================== 

Saturday, May 25 
St. Bede the Venerable 

Mass at 10.00am 

Holy Family Church 
======================================================== 

Newsletter for Week Commencing 
Sunday, 19 May 2024 

SEVENTH WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 3 

 

Lectionary: Sundays = Year B;  Weekdays = Year II 
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EIGHTH WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 4 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 
Our Lady of the Annunciation, Porlingland 

======================================================== 

Saturday, May 25 
The Most Holy Trinity 

Holy Qurbana at 4.30pm 
Holy Family Church 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 

Sunday, May 26 
The Most Holy Trinity 
Mass & Baptisms at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 
Intentions : Fitzgerald Family RIP 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 11.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : People of the Parish 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 
Holy Family Church 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 
Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 
OF YOUR CHARITY 

Please pray for the soul of Libby Ramsbottom who died on 9th May. 
Her funeral will take place at the Crematorium on 29th May. Also for 
Frances Pottle who died on 13th May. Her Requiem Mass will be in Our 
Lady’s Church on 5th June.  
May they rest in peace. 

======================================================== 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 
Our annual Deanery Corpus Christi Procession will take place in the 
grounds of Oxburgh Hall on Sunday 2nd June at 3pm. It would be good 
to see our First Communion children taking part together with children 
from other parishes. Passes giving free admission to the National Trust 
property will be available soon. This is    always a lovely occasion and a 
great witness to our Faith so if you have not been before, please give it 
some thought. It is    possible to picnic in the grassy carpark at Oxburgh 
before the event. 

======================================================== 

PARISH SICK LIST 
 Antonas     Pat Athey    Betty Dockney   
 James Donaldson  Caroline Glazebrook Mark Griffiths 
 Mike Griffiths    Beryl Green   Sadie Harris 
 Ann Hemming   Ann Lindley    Cathy McNeil 
 Owen McDonagh  Maria De Rosa   Debbie Roper 
 Helen Seaman   Renee Thomas   Sylvia Waddilove 
 Susan Young 

======================================================== 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 Albert Bayfield   Helena Blankson  Margaret Eyre 
 Natalja Novikova  Margaret Kane   Pauline Hollingdale 
  Dzintars Kjakste  Barbara Cottington  Cecilia Kirman 
 Francis Lai    Ann Rauch    Anthony Pratt 
 Jane Byrne    Muriel Jaz    Robert Scott 

======================================================== 
WE REQUIRE NEW VOLUNTEERS 

Looking for NEW PARISHIONERS who have about 3 hours available 
on Monday or Tuesday mornings, ONCE a month.  
Please join the team who COUNT & BANK the parish collections,  
at the Catholic Rectory in Everard Street. Please contact any priest or 
deacon or Edd Chomicz (echomicz2@yahoo.co.uk or 07741453797) 
with your contact details. We require new volunteers .  Thank you 

======================================================== 

MARRIAGE CELEBRATION MASS 
Bishop Peter invites all married couples and their families to the annual 
Marriage Celebration Mass!This will take place on Saturday 1st June, 
starting at 11.30am, at the Cathedral of St John the Baptist in           
Norwich.Those couples celebrating significant anniversaries are invited 
to fill in the online Booking Form and so have their names read out 
during Mass, and receive a certificate. Certificates are for one year, five 
years and every multiple of five, until 60 years, then every individual 
year after 60 years.The Mass will include a renewal of Marriage Vows 
for all couples, and there will also be a photographer present to take 
family/couple photos with the Bishop. After the Mass there will be tea, 
coffee and cake.  There is no charge for the day or for the photos, but 
donations are welcome.To book a place please fill in the Booking Form 
at:  

www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-registration/ 
For all enquiries please contact:  Dr Antonia Braithwaite  

mflcoordinator@rcdea.org.uk 
 

======================================================== 
 

Calling practising Catholic teachers? 
Are you working in one of our Catholic schools? If not, would you like 
to? Did you know that the Diocese of East Anglia, along with its two 
Multi-Academy Trusts, has responsibility for twenty-eight schools 
across the Diocese? Our schools cover primary and    secondary phas-
es, state school and independent sector. 
Perhaps you’ve always been interested in teaching in a Catholic school, 
but the opportunity has not arisen. If you are interested in following your 
vocation to teach in a Catholic school you are warmly invited to an initial 
information giving meeting, to be held on Zoom, on Monday 10th June 
2024 at 6.30pm. You will have an opportunity to hear from the Diocesan 
Schools Service and the CEOs of our two Catholic Multi-Academy 
Trusts. 
To receive a meeting invitation, please contact the Schools’ Service 
Administrator, Jane Delph, at ssc@rcdea.org.uk   
We look forward to seeing you! 
Andy Stone 
Director of Schools’ Service 
 

======================================================== 

 

THANK YOU 
Joe and Jane Rodriguez send their thanks to you for your thought and 
prayers for there daughter, Lorraine Quigley, who sadly passed away 
on 14th May. 
 

======================================================== 

 

May, the month of Mary 
May started with our Mini Vinnies holding a service in     honour of Our 
Blessed Lady in the Quiet Garden at the back of Holy Family church. 
From the statue of Our Lady, opposite the narthex window, they sang a 
hymn as they processed to St Francis’ garden where a decade of the  
rosary and intercessions were said.  On return, singing   another hymn, 
Martha crowned the statue of Our Lady with flowers, followed with more 
personal thoughts and prayers from the children. 
Thank you, Mini Vinnies, for this wonderful start to the month of Mary, 
also to Dolores and Maria for guiding them. 
 

======================================================== 

 

SVP – Foodbank 
The SVP continue collecting money for the foodbank. There is a box in 
the wall, on the righthand side of the door, when leaving the narthex of 
Holy Family church.  Offerings, large or small, will be gratefully         
appreciated.    
Thank you.  EC 
 

======================================================== 
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